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REQUEST FOR TENDER
RFT01-2022/23

FACILITY OPERATOR SERVICES - EAST FREMANTLE OVAL PRECINCT

The Town of East Fremantle is seeking tenders from suitably qualified and experienced facility
operators for the East Fremantle Oval Precinct. The precinct is being redeveloped, with an
expected completion date of January 2024.

A copy of the tender documents can be obtained by emailing: jmay@eastfremantle.wa.gov.au

Tender responses may be submitted by hand to the Town of East Fremantle, Town Hall, 135
Canning Highway, East Fremantle or electronically via the tender email:
tenders@eastfremantle.wa.gov.au

Tenders must be received before the deadline of: 4:00pm Friday 26" August 2022

Tenders are to be clearly marked with the tender reference RFT01-2022/23 Facility Operator
Services — East Fremantle Oval.

The lowest or any tender may not necessarily be accepted.

Gary Tuffin
Chief Executive Officer
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